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SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA, VAV

(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award)
Date: 28/06/2023

Dear Parent

SVV family wishes you a good time during the Monsoon season. We
are highly concerned about the safety of the students as well as the
| teaching - learning process. We strongly feel that studies should not
be hampered due to unpredictability of the weather.

Please note:

1. That your ward should always carry a raincoat during the
monsoon season. Considering the safety of students, umbrellas
are not pkrmitted in classes Nursery to V. Students of classes VI
to Xll can carry raincoat or umbrella.

2. Crocs or floaters are permitted in place of uniform shoes & socks
during the rainy season. Slippers are not allowed.

3. If it is heavily raining or there is a water logging in your area,
please do not send your ward to the school. We will grant
him/her a special leave.

4. Since weather remains unpredictable, it becomes very difficult
for us to decide a holiday due to heavy rains. The school may
declare a holiday depending upon the extreme weather
conditions and accordingly you will be informed. We may
arrange online classes from JrkKG to 12 from 8.00 am onwards, if
required only on such rare occasions. The timetable for online
classes wjll be shared with you shortly.

We look forward to your co-operation and let us all pray to the
Almighty to bless us with sufficient rains without hampering our work.

With regards

Dr A K Gaur Mrs. S Srivastava
Advisor Principal




